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2nd December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Messy Christmas Day 
As part of our Christmas celebrations, we will be holding a Messy Christmas day on Thursday 19th 
December.  The day will involve the children taking part in a number of craft activities, which will 
allow them to explore the Christmas Story.   
 
As this is a ‘messy’ day, children should come to school in old, non-uniform clothes. 
 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per child to cover the cost of additional craft resources, 
which can be paid via SchoolMoney or by cash to the school office by Friday 13th December.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Helen Moxley  
RE Lead 
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